
MODENA EASY ACCESS - PRODUCT SPECIFICATIONS

Product Dimensions and Specs

Overall 24.5W 27.5D 40.5H

Seat 20W 18.5D 24.5H

Arm 32.5H

Wt. 43 lbs

Wt. Capacity 350 lbs

http://www.kwalu.com/
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Product Statement of Line Images

Modena Easy Access Chair
Moasdfadel: MDAEA111
24.5W 27.5D 40.5H
32.5AH

Modena Easy Access Chair,
Upholstered Arm Panels
Moasdfadel: MDAEA111UP
24.5W 27.5D 40.5H
32.5AH

http://www.kwalu.com/
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Product Features

Wallsaver

Wallsaver back legs
help keep walls in
pristine condition.

Seat Height

Higher seat height
designed to enable
sitting without bending
at the hip.

Easy to Use Footrest

An easy to use foot rest
is attached to the top of
the front stretcher.

Non-Skid Glides

Adjustable non-skid
glides are on all legs.

Visible Cleanout

Cleanout is
incorporated behind
the seat cushion to
prevent buildup of
debris while providing a
clean look.

Faceted-Edged Frame
Detailing

The outside face of the
chair frame showcases
faceted-edge detailing
reminiscent of hand-
crafted wood
workmanship.

Steel Reinforced

Our patented steel-
reinforced joint system
uses over 20 pieces of
steel in most Kwalu
chairs. Stop ongoing
and costly furniture
replacement.

Durable Finish

Kwalu’s solid surface
(1/8” thick) proprietary
finish doesn’t have any
of the drawbacks of
wood. The frames are
moisture impervious,
graffiti-resistant, easy to
clean and maintenance-
free.

Seat Cushion is Field
Replaceable

The seat cushion can
be replaced in the field.

Optional Closed Arm
Panels

Available with or
without upholstered
arm panels.

Product Foam

Foam is compliant with CAL 117 and AB 2998

Product Glides

http://www.kwalu.com/
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NON-SKID SCREW IN GLIDE 1/4-20

http://www.kwalu.com/
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Product Finishes

Frame Finish

Premium Black
(Classic)

Premium Pure
Copper (Classic)

Premium Soft
Gold (Classic)

Premium
Platinum (Classic)

Blackwood
(Classic)

Product Environmental Certifications

http://www.kwalu.com/

